
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on October 3, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall, 

Room 220. Co-Chairman Mike Kudrick called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 12 members 

present. 

 

Minutes from September 26 meeting were approved as presented. 

 

Nominations for co-chair were asked for from the floor; Dave Gessert thought that Ray Rys could be co-

chair; discussion ensued. Doug Newell volunteered to be co-chair; nominated by Dave and Secretary 

Elise; motion carried. 

 

Veterans Day discussion; Dave has person for Pledge of Allegiance, Roy Hucke, Korean Vet. 

 

George Messier said that Ray Lilley has agreed to be MC; Dave will meet with him and give a hand. 

 

Donuts and coffee to be provided by Post 73, in conjunction with Zandri catering and Neil’s Donuts.  

 

George has not been able to find a contact for Space Force; Secretary to put notice on social media to 

determine interest. 

 

Discussion held regarding speaker; the humorous stories will likely not work, more to come after AL187 

meeting. 

 

New Business – George brought catalogs with flag stands. 

 

Discussion held regarding Lisa Zolkiewicz-Ives and SCOW; will have the band play at selected times, and 

Lisa will do National Anthem and God Bless America, with SCOW group doing selections in between. 

 

Next meeting is October 17, 2022.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1947 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


